TOWN OF DEERFIELD

BUDGET MEETING NOVEMBER 25, 2014


Bob Riege called the meeting to order at 7:12 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting is primarily for adopting the 2015 Levy for the Town of Deerfield.

Korby Holzhueter, Treasurer, handed out copies of the Town of Deerfield budget number for 2015.  Korby reviewed the projected expenses and income for 2015.  The budget for 2015 is at $500,212.00.  The board agreed to have the collection of taxes on December 29, 2014 from 5:00-8:00 p.m. and January 27, 2014 from 5:00-8:00 p.m.  Pat Annen made a motion to approve the 2015 Levy budget.  Nick Brattlie second.  All Yes.  Motion carried.

Dennis Mandt made a motion to approve to enact Village Powers for the Town of Deerfield.  The purpose of enacting Village Powers would be to create binding Ordinances for the township.  Nick Brattlie second the motion.  Roll Call:
Nick Brattlie	Aye		Mike Schlobohm	Aye
Pat Annen	Aye		Dennis Mandt		Aye
Bob Riege	Aye
Motion Carried.

Dennis explained to create Village Powers there needs to be a special meeting held so residents can vote on this enactment; with the agenda posted 15 days prior to the meeting.  Dennis recommended the Special Meeting be held January 12, 2015, 7:00 p.m. at the Fire Station.  

Bob Riege explained the International 2007 truck has broken down.  The repair shop is recommending an in-frame overhaul with an estimated repair cost of approx. $15,000.  The truck only has 23,000 miles on it.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bob Riege recommended to budget in 2016 for the new fire truck that the Deerfield Fire Department is proposing to purchase.  The Town of Deerfield’s portion would be approximately $280,000.  If the proposed purchase is finalized they will build it in 2015 and in 2016 the builder wants to take it to a couple of trade shows for a discount on the purchase to the Deerfield Fire Department, and we won’t have to make payments on it until we take possession of the truck with the warranty (except engine and power train) starting at the time of taking possession also.

Nick Brattlie made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:52.  Mike Schlobohm second the motion.  All aye’s.  Motion carried.
